
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Holm, Anchor <aholm@slo.state.nm.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2013 7:04 AM 
To: Dawson, Scott, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD; Sanchez, Daniel 

J., EMNRD; Bailey, Jami, EMNRD 
Cc: Terry G. Warnell (twarnell@icloud.com); Roybal, Larry 
Subject: RE: Proposed New Well at Cedar Lake 

Scott, 

I will call the operator and request that they move the well location and pit above the high water mark of the Cedar Lake 
plus the newly forming sink hole adjacent to the high water mark. 

Thanks for the heads up, 

Anchor 

GeoScientist/Petroleum Engineering Specialist , . 
NM State Land Office 
Oil, Gas and Minerals Division 
P.O. Box 1148 
310 Old Santa Fe Trail 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-1148 
Ph. 505-827-5759 
aholm(5)slo.state.nm. us 

From: Dawson, Scott, EMNRD rmailto:Scott.Dawson(5)state.nm.us1 
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2013 3:13 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD; Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Bailey, Jami, EMNRD 
Cc: Terry G. Warnell (twarnelKaiicloud.com'): Holm, Anchor; Roybal, Larry 
Subject: FW: Proposed New Well at Cedar Lake 

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Sanchez, Daniel 1 , EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Proposed New Well at Cedar Lake 

Hi Anchor, 

Are you going to call the operator and ask them to move the proposed location outside of the high water mark? - Since 
it is on State Land? 

Thanks Anchor, 

Scott 

From: Holm, Anchor |"mailto:aholm(aislo.state.nm.us1 
Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2013 3:07 PM 

l 



To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Warnell, Terry G. 
Subject: Proposed New Well at Cedar Lake 

Mike and Terry, 

Attached is the scanned 3-2-2012 Google Image with the location ofthe currently proposed New Well marked. This is 
based upon the lat.long, given to Terry. 

It appears that this well site is within the throat ofthe floodway/spillway from Cedar Lake. Upon review of this image, I 
suggest that the location be moved about 340 feet to the SE. It is marked as the "Possible New Well relocation". This 
relocated site should be at least as far away from the high water mark of Cedar Lake as the Recent Well, also shown on 
this image. 

Thanks for the well location clarification, 

GeoScientist/Petroleum Engineering Specialist 
NM State Land Office : 

Oil, Gas and Minerals Division 
P.O. Box 1148 
310 Old Santa Fe Trail 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-1148 
Ph. 505-827-5759 \ 
aholm(5)slo.state.nm. us 
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